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DATE:		April 26, 2003





SUBJECT:		Command & Staff Meeting





XO Bullet called the Meeting to order at 9:00 PM Eastern. Meeting was conducted on RW.  Silent roll call was taken. Attendees were:  Goblin, Bullet, BigDog, Spidey, RedDraco, Scott, & Mustang George.  JJ was absent.





OLD BUSINESS


As there were no previous minutes to discuss Bullet went directly into the New Business.





NEW BUSINESS


Bullet welcomed back our MIA CO – Goblin.  Everyone, especially Bullet, was glad to have him back.





A discussion was held regarding team communications. Scott was asked to try and host everyone on Game Voice for Monday nights practice.  The share ware version needs to be downloaded by everyone at www.microsoft.com.  Scott will icq us his ip address. If this does not work Goblin will tell us how to get Ventrillo.





Regular matches with the DIE squad on Thursday nights were discussed and approved.  BigDog will set them up and icq everyone about the particulars.  The match with SON on May 4, 2003 has been cancelled but RedDraco will try to get us a match with <NS> on that day.  Read the calendar daily for updates. It was proposed that we put our best pilots in the 1st – 3rd – and 5th games so as to give us a better chance at winning the overall match yet not take away the experience that all get buy flying in the matches.  The Command & Staff will submit to Goblin their choices for the top 6 pilots in the Cav and those will be used for the next few matches.   We will set up death matches in the future and the results will determine the top 6 for match purposes.  Bullet admitted he was trying to spread the flying around but that it did not seem to get us a winning record because he always mixed up the pilots so everyone could fly.  With this method, everyone can still fly but there will be a better opportunity to improve our war record.





Coalition matches were briefly discussed and Goblin reminded us that the reason we pulled out of the coalition was because of the way that LRS ran the matches.





Everyone was reminded by Bullet that if you run 8H with the Cav Tag on you are in violation of the rules and regulations.  If you run 8H under another name, be sure and re-set to 3H when coming back into the other servers.  All of the C&S agreed that 8H is for people of the female gender and not for ~1Cav~.


Goblin was informed of the 6 new pilots we had and of the potential for another 2.  Snowman requested re-instatement to the team and was unanimously approved.  Welcome back Snowman - and Welcome, Prowler, Kief, Valek, Prof. Zeta, & Jayhawker!   














RedDraco, Spidey, and Goblin submitted Bullet for an award for his work over the past few months while Goblin was gone.  Bullet said it was not necessary but thanked all who helped out during Goblin’s absence.  





There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned





Respectfully submitted, 


Bullet�~1Cav~


Executive Officer
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